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From: wilsontbear@TurboUSA.com
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 1:06 PM
To: EP, RegComments 70% J # - ? PH ?: 39
Subject: Chapter 95 regulations

Dear DEP Environmental Quality Board, LW ! U ; i j Df-
I am writing to comment on the proposed new Chapter 95 regulations. I support the three major effluent parameters

announced by DEP in this regulation. The discharge may not contain more than 500 mg/L of TDS, no more than 250mgL
of total chlorides, and no more than 250 mgL of total sulfates as a monthly average. In addition I feel that discharge
standards for other contaminants often found in Marcellus shale wastewater such as bromides, arsenic, radium, and |
others should be added to these regulations. j

And I believe that drilling in Marcellus shale formations should cease until water treatment facilities have the ability to j
process frack water to with in the parameters of these proposed new regulations. Thank you. |

Sincerely yours, I
Wilson T Bear |
740 Deering Run Rd.
Austin, Pa. 16720


